
 

 

 

 

Introducing Danny De Palma 

 

The Halifax Hurricanes are excited to announce that Danny De Palma 
has joined our club as Administrative and Technical Director.  

Danny is currently the Head Coach of the Mount Saint Vincent Mystics 
men’s basketball team.  He previously held assistant coaching positions 
with both the men’s and women’s basketball teams at Acadia University.  
Danny has also coached several Nova Scotia Provincials teams. 

Danny will take over Trina Steven’s administrative duties and handle the 
club’s day to day operations. 

The technical director aspect of Danny’s position is new to the club and 
we are very excited about this opportunity.  Throughout the year, the 

Board will be working with Danny to develop player and coach development philosophies and 
plans.  Danny will also be working to establish a series of camps throughout the year.  Keep an 
eye on the website. 

Welcome to the club Danny!  

 


